High Visibility
Specifications:












Polo

T-shirt

Breathable fabric to draw
moisture away from the body
keeping the wearer cool, dry
and comfortable.
100% polyester
Reflective tape for increased
visibility
Contrast
panels
for
protection against dirt
Superior styling with a
contrast
collar
and
fluorescent stripe
Side vents
50+ UPF rated fabric to block
98% of UV rays
Generous fit for wearer
comfort
Available in sizes up to 4XL

High Visibility Polo Long
Sleeved T-shirt Specifications:












Breathable fabric to draw
moisture away from the body
keeping the wearer cool, dry
and comfortable
100% polyester
Reflective tape for increased
visibility
Contrast
panels
for
protection against dirt
Superior styling with a
contrast
collar
and
fluorescent stripe
Side vents
50+ UPF rated fabric to block
98% of UV rays
Generous fit for wearer
comfort
Available in sizes up to 4XL

High
Visibility
Specifications:












T-Shirt

Breathable fabric to draw
moisture away from the body
keeping the wearer cool, dry
and comfortable
100% polyester
Reflective tape for increased
visibility
Contrast
panels
for
protection against dirt
Superior styling with a
contrast
collar
and
fluorescent stripe
Side vents
50+ UPF rated fabric to block
98% of UV rays
Generous fit for wearer
comfort
Available in sizes up to 4XL

High Visibility Rain Jacket
Specifications:








2 pockets for secure storage
Pack away hood for added
functionality
Available in sizes up to 4XL
Adjustable cord and toggle
for a secure fit
Taped seams to provide
additional protection
50+ UPF rated fabric to block
98% of UV rays
Vented back yoke and eyelets
for added breathability and
comfort

High Visibility Rain Trouser
Specifications:





Available in sizes up to 4XL
Stud adjustable hems for a
secure fit
Fully elasticated waistband
for ultimate wearer comfort
Taped seams to provide
additional protection



50+ UPF rated fabric to block
98% of UV rays



Rain Fleece Hat Specifications
 Made of 100% Polyester,
AntiPill finish soft fleece on
the outside with a high
warmth to weight ratio.
 With Insulatex soft inner
lining to protect the head
in harsh weather
 An option of unrolling the
brim so that the hat can be
worn under a helmet
High
Visibility
Specifications:






Cap

Made from soft poly-cotton
Cooling mesh fabric for
increased breathability
Reflective trim for increased
visibility
Adjustable strap fastening for
flexible sizing
Air
vents
for
extra
breathability

